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To: Comments
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Please change the system so that bankers and financiers are no longer rewarded for practices which
damage our economy and the average person's quality of life. Reward pro-social behavior, and hold
them accountable when their actions cause damage.

Hannah Bloch
2 Gregory Lane
Acton, MA 01720
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